Date: 14.07.16

To,

Shri. B. MiShra
Executive Director (CP&IT) & Appellate Authority
Corporate Centre,

Power Grid Corporation of India Limited
“Saucamini”, Plot No.2,

Sector-29, Gurgaon-122007

Haryana

Ref.: RTI application No. 93

Dear Sir,

This is in reference to PGCIL letter no. C/CP/RTI/2016/93 dated 30.6.2016 in response to our
online RTI request dated 19.05.2016.

The reply received vide above letter is unsatisfactory, irrelevant and not up to the point.
The RTI was raised only after going through all the references and details.
So itis requpsted to kindly re-send up to the point reply related to the query.

— gArvind Kumar
# 1494, Sector-28,
Faridabad-121008



